UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION IV

611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 400
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76011-4005

May 5, 2006

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration
ATTN: Dennis J. Waggett (SD3)
Radiation Safety Officer
Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center
2101 NASA Road 1
Houston, Texas 77058-3696

SUBJECT: LICENSE AMENDMENT - CORRECTED COPY

Enclosed is a corrected copy to License No. 42-09388-01, Amendment No. 33, dated

April 21, 2006. The authorized use for Item 9.Q. has been corrected. An environmental
assessment for this action is not required, since this action is categorically excluded under
10 CFR 51.22(c)(14)(v). You should review this license carefully and be sure that you
understand all conditions. If you have any questions, you may contact me at 817-276-6552.

NRC'’s Regulatory Issue Summary (RIS) 2005-31, provides criteria to identify security-related
sensitive information and guidance for handling and marking of such documents. This ensures
that potentially sensitive information is not made publicly available through ADAMS. The RIS
may be located on the NRC Web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/gen-
comm/reg-issues/2005/ and the link for frequently asked questions may be located at:
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/sensitive-info/fag.html. Pursuant to NRC’s RIS 2005-31, the
enclosed materials license will not be made publicly available.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
NRC's document system (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
/RA/

Rachel S. Browder, Health Physicist
Nuclear Materials Licensing Branch

Docket: 030-06420
License: 42-09388-01
Control: 470933

Enclosure: As stated



